
ROOTS CLASS

Our new topic: Living & Growing



We will be learning lots about plants, fruits and
vegetables.



We also be learning about how our own bodies
grow and how we can keep ourselves healthy.

SUMMER 1

In Maths we will continue to practise our counting skills. We
will also start to add and subtract, using games and songs to

help us.



In phonics, we will start to learn two sounds a week. Our
sounds for this half term are: f, l, j, v, w, y, z, qu, ch



We will be reading lots of stories and non-fiction books about

living and growing.



We also are going on our second trip. This time we will be
visiting Meanwhile Gardens for some outdoor learning.


